

Dillon District Three invites parents and the community to be a part of the school wellness policy. Having healthy choices at school helps keep our children healthy and ready to learn. The school wellness policy helps our school create an action plan for nutrition and physical activity at school. Parents and the community can share their opinions and help make sure the policy is meeting the needs of our students. **Our** wellness policy is available at: **www.dillon3.k12.s.us**

We understand your busy schedule so the Food Service Director would like to make it easy on you! You may set up a one on one meeting with the director to discuss positive input or email comments about the wellness policy or nutrition and physical activity at their school to: theresa@mail.dillon3.k12.sc.us

You are a value partner in what we do and your opinion matters to us!

If you have any questions please call Theresa Rogers at 752-7101.